
  



 

 

Welcome! 

 
Welcome to this special Climate and COP-26 edition 

of the monthly newsletter of 
the Diocese of St Andrews,Dunkeld and Dunblane. 

 
We hope you enjoy reading this month's edition! 

 
See below for COP26 coverage from the Scottish Episcopal Church, 

messages from Bishop Ian and the Convener of our Diocesan Climate Change 
Group, 

and many activities happening throughout our Diocese! 
 

Watch for updates on the Diocesan Climate Change web page:  
https://standrews.anglican.org/climate-change-group/ 

 
We welcome any suggestions and comments from you at 

media@standrews.anglican.org  
Further information can be found on our website at  

https://standrews.anglican.org  
You can also download a printable version of this month's E-News by 

clicking here. 
 

Please find a printable E-News poster for your church here.  
 

 

 

COP26 HUB 

Visit this SEC page for news and online worship from the Scottish Episcopal 
Church during the meeting of the UN Climate Change Conference (COP26), 

being held in Glasgow through 12th November. 
 

  

https://standrews.anglican.org/climate-change-group/
mailto:media@standrews.anglican.org
https://standrews.anglican.org/
https://mcusercontent.com/efa0bfe520e760e2fbb381bab/files/4f6ba937-7908-0f74-b7b0-a320e94b10d6/October_2021_min.pdf
https://mcusercontent.com/efa0bfe520e760e2fbb381bab/files/f9baa3a3-dd83-4fd2-ceb8-d6b4dd15d9ad/E_News_poster.pdf
https://www.scotland.anglican.org/news-and-issues/cop26/
https://www.scotland.anglican.org/news-and-issues/cop26/


 



  



  



  



  



  



  



  



  



  



 

Scottish Episcopal Church at the Multi-
Faith COP26 Vigil 

 

Our Primus of the Scottish Episcopal Church, the Most Reverend Mark 
Strange, participated in the Multi-faith vigil on Sunday, 31st October 
before the opening of COP26 in Glasgow. 
 
Please pray for COP26 delegates and a greater commitment among all 
nations to properly care for creation. 

 

 

 

You can watch the video of the vigil from this SEC web page. 

  

https://www.scotland.anglican.org/primus-reads-declaration-at-interfaith-scotland-vigil


 

Online Worship during COP26 

 

During the period of COP26 there will be a number of services 
that will be broadcast by the Scottish Episcopal Church. 
The normal Sunday worship will continue with worship 
from our Diocese on Sunday 7th November (see below). 

Additionally, every evening at 8pm during COP26, there will be a short 
service of Night Prayer, or Compline, from Glasgow.  
The services will be held via Zoom and live streamed on the SEC 
channels, including the SEC Facebook page and Youtube. 

 
 
You can find details and links for the the next online worship 
service here. 

 

 

 

 

https://www.youtube.com/c/TheScottishEpiscopalChurch
https://www.scotland.anglican.org/news-and-issues/cop26/online-worship-during-cop26/
https://www.scotland.anglican.org/news-and-issues/cop26/online-worship-during-cop26/


  



 

Other News and Events around our Diocese 
 

  

 

Online Worship from the Scottish Episcopal Church 

 
 

The Scottish Episcopal Church broadcasts the Eucharist service every week at 11am 

through YouTube, enabling people to worship in fellowship. The service will be held in 

private, in line with SEC guidelines but all are welcome to access the service online. The 

liturgy is also available to download from the Scottish Episcopal Church website. Many 

worshippers from our diocese have found the services deeply spiritual and up lifting. 

 

Clergy and vestries are working hard to ensure that all guidance is followed and the 

safety of congregations is maintained. 

 

Online services will continue and we ask for all those who are working to ensure that 

worship both in churches and online can continue to be remembered in your prayers. 

Click here for the Sunday Eucharist online 

Click here for information and to download the order of service 

https://m.youtube.com/user/scottishepiscopal
https://m.youtube.com/user/scottishepiscopal
https://www.scotland.anglican.org/broadcast-sunday-worship/


Gathering for Young People 

at St Ninian's Cathedral, Perth 

  

Dear Friends, 
 
The Diocese Youth Committee are holding a Youth Gathering event for 
Young People from across the Diocese aged from P7 - S6 at Perth 
Cathedral on Saturday 20th November 10am - 3pm. This Gathering 
has been co-planned by the Young People's Committee and the Young 
People's forum. The theme that the Young People have chosen for the 
Gathering is Belonging and Coming Together, to mark that they are 
part of a wider Church family and that this is the first time that they have 
been able to come together as young people in the Diocese.   
 
The Gathering will include a provided packed lunch, produced and 
delivered on the day by Giraffe in Perth.  
 
The day itself will consist of Workshop Activities in the morning, followed 
by lunch. In the afternoon there will be a Question and Answer session 
with Bishop Ian ending with a worship that parents and carers are invited 
to, that has been put together by the Young People's Forum.  
 
Kind regards 
 
James Gardner 
Diocesan Children and Youth Officer 

 

 
Below and in this link is a poster for sharing on social media and Church noticeboards. 

 

Please promote this event to all your Young People in your Charges, and 
encourage them to attend. 

To register attendance at the event please share the following link  
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/youth-gathering-belonging-and-coming-together-

tickets-187117261767?aff=ebdssbdestsearch 

https://mcusercontent.com/efa0bfe520e760e2fbb381bab/images/053850ef-557f-29b7-7d57-7057c8547ebd.jpg
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/youth-gathering-belonging-and-coming-together-tickets-187117261767?aff=ebdssbdestsearch
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/youth-gathering-belonging-and-coming-together-tickets-187117261767?aff=ebdssbdestsearch


 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://strathearn-episcopal-churches.co.uk/ 

Contact Revd Gennie Evans: rev.gen@btinternet.com 

https://strathearn-episcopal-churches.co.uk/
mailto:rev.gen@btinternet.com?subject=Rainbow%20Table


 

Godly Play Networking Circle - 6th November 2021 

 

A Godly Play Networking Circle is planned for Saturday 6th November 10am-

12pm at Saint Andrew's Episcopal Church in St Andrews.  

All area Godly Players are welcome to come for a time to chat, ask questions, 

and, of course, share in a story together.  

We'll be in our newly unveiled Godly Play room for the story part,  

so space is limited.  

Email or message Jessica Lang if planning on attending: 

lang.jessica99@gmail.com. 

 

 

 

More information about Godly Play can be found at http://www.godlyplayscotland.co.uk 

mailto:lang.jessica99@gmail.com?subject=Godly%20Play%20Networking%20Circle%20-%206th%20November
http://www.godlyplayscotland.co.uk/


  
 

A Prayer for our Climate and COP26 

 

Creator God, 
 

Our God 
who made and can move mountains, 

who created people and can touch their hearts and minds, 
who declared that the world was very good and can make it to 

be so again, 
who has the world in his hands, 

be praise and glory. 

We lift before you the COP climate talks 
and the future of the planet. 

We are sorry for the damage that has been done, 
but we come before you knowing that you are a God of mercy and 

miracles. 
We pray for the world leaders gathering in Glasgow, 

that they would do what is right and fair. 
May the common desire to protect the world enable good conversations, 

positive actions and bring about unity. 

We pray for those joining from countries on the frontline 
of climate change 

who are experiencing the worst impacts, 
having contributed the least. 

We pray that their voices would carry weight and power, 
and that you, God, would protect their place at the negotiating table. 

Lord, would you help us in the UK to host with humility, compassion, 
and generosity. 

You are a God for whom nothing is impossible or too late. 
In the face of this climate crisis, we hold on to the hope found in you. 

Hear the cries of your people, O God. 

Amen. 

 



 

For diocesan events and information, click here! 

 

 

 

Find (and LIKE) us on: 

 

Facebook 

 

Our website 

 

And NOW Instagram! 
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